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While this ban is most likely meant with good intentions, it does not accomplish these 

goals and only hurts industries which rely on sales of these products. From our 

industry, animal products are used in the creation of flies which we use for recreation. 

Oregon has a large community of anglers that would be negatively impacted by these 

restrictions if approved. I think there is a better way to present this bill with thought of 

those who would accidentally be impacted.  


